Kraft defends actions on
Fallen Leaf Lake board

To the publisher,

Attached is my response [click on letter] to the recall as
required. Rather then continue to throw mud, I felt it was
important to remind people who may be asked to sign the recall
petition of all the positive things our board has accomplished
over the past two years. I am limited to 200 words so I was
unable to fit in all the good things the board has done, but
these are a few of our achievements. This has already been
submitted to the El Dorado Elections Department and will be
sent to those who signed the “Notice of Intention to Circulate
Recall Petition” via certified mail.

Mike Kraft, president of the Fallen Leaf Lake board
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